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From: mbradbury@nalcorenergy.com

To: Martin, Craig

Cc: jackieborden@nalcorenergy.com
Subject: my call

Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 9:37:27 AM
Hi Craig

Looks like we are having challenges connecting, so just in case we don't, | decided to send you a note to let
you know that my contract with Nalcor ends this week and that we have a new Manager Internal Audit,
Jackie Borden. | have briefed Jackie on Internal Audit's relationship with the Oversight Committee and on
current activities. She is aware that you will be wanting to view the recently completed audits of Risk
Management and Change Management and | have apprised her of the E&Y engagement. Jackie's contact
info is as follows:

JackieBorden@nalcorenergy.com
737-1201

Under Jackie's leadership, | am confident that Nalcor Energy Internal Audit will continue to add value to
Nalcor Energy in general and to the Lower Churchill Project in particular.

Craig | just wanted to say that it has been a real pleasure working with you. | wonder sometimes if the
general public has an appreciation for how this project will forever enhance our ability to be a major player
in the world's energy markets. Its importance cannot be overstated. | know that with the commitment of
people like yourself, our Province's future is in good hands.

| wish you continued success and hopefully our paths will cross again.
Mark

Mark Bradbury
Manager Internal Audit
Internal Audit

Nalcor Energy

Q nalcor 1. 709 737-1253 c. 700 725-

energy 0775
e.

MBradbury@nalcorenergy.com
w. nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that nobody gets hurt?


mailto:mbradbury@nalcorenergy.com
mailto:CMartin@gov.nl.ca
mailto:jackieborden@nalcorenergy.com
mailto:MBradbury@nalcorenergy.com
http://nalcorenergy.com/



